Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League
Juniper Hill Golf Course
September 28, 2016
League Administrator, Ruth Hinkle opened the meeting
Ruth recognized those who had birthdays. Prayer requests and concerns were received.
Minutes from the September 22, 2016 were provided by email.

Financial report provided at the meeting and by email:

P.J. Johnson provided the financial reports for the league. General fund balance $2,000.96 and Juniper
$772.16

Barbara Reynolds provided the Remembrance Fund report with a balance of $614.71.

Motion to approve the financial reports and minutes was made by Michele Brown and seconded by
Aggie Hampton. Motion carried.

OLD BUSINESS:
September away play awards were given out. Ruth reminded those that had schooly bucks left over
from the previous year they should be used.

NEW BUSINESS:

The nominating committee recommending the 2017 officers as follows: Ruth Hinkle for league
administrator, Michele Brown co-chair, P.J. Johnson, Treasurer, Carol Payton, Secretary, Barbara
Reynolds, Remembrance fund. There were no recommendations from the floor.

Donna Grimes made a motion to accept the recommendations and Shirley Rogers second. All were in
favor.

Awards for the end of the year were announced.

Michele recommended that the April 2017 start time would be 9:30 meet time and start of play 10:00.
Motion approved.

A committee would be selected to review the league guide lines for score card and make a
recommendation at the March 2017 meeting.

Away play at Wheatley October 12.

Meeting adjourned.

Carol Payton, Secretary



